
Here are a few changes for next year as of today:  These should 
be reflected in the manuals this fall. 
Elementary 
Spelling Bee will allowed 2 participants per school 
Bible Memory will allowed 2 participants per school 
Bible Sword Drill will allowed 2 participants per grade level per 
school 
 
 
Junior High 
Bible Memory will allow 2 participants per school 
Spelling Bee will allowed 2 participants per school 
 
 
Senior High 
Preaching in all three categories will allowed 2 participants per 
school 
Bible Memory will allow 2 participants per school 
Bible Teaching will allow 2 participants per school 
Spelling Bee will allowed 2 participants per school 
Extemporaneous Speaking will allow 2 participants per school 
 


